
Rebecca L. Palmer Law Group
Attorney  Cathleen  M.  Winter
Appointed to GOAABA Board of
Directors for 2020-2021 Term
The Rebecca L. Palmer Law Group is proud to announce the
appointment of attorney Cathleen M. Winter to the Greater
Orlando  Asian  American  Bar  Association  (GOAABA)  2020-2021
Board of Directors. Winter’s current role with GOAABA will
last until July, 2021 and she has been an involved member of
GOAABA prior to her appointment.

GOAABA, incorporated in 2009, is a voluntary organization that
represents  the  interests  of  Asian  American  attorneys,  law
students, and other legal professionals in the Greater Orlando
area.

At  the  Rebecca  L.  Palmer  Law  Group,  Winter  focuses  her
practice on family law, including areas concerning divorce,
alimony  and  spousal  support,  child  support,  custody  and
visitation,  modification  proceedings,  paternity,  prenuptial
agreements, and postnuptial agreements.

In  addition  to  being  appointed  to  the  GOAABA  Board  of
Directors,  Winter  is  also  member  of  the  Florida  Bar,  the
Orange County Bar Association, the Central Florida Family Law
Inn of Court, and is a Founding Member of the American Academy
for Certified Financial Litigators Orlando Chapter.

Winter has also been recognized by the American Institute of
Family Law Attorneys for exceptional and outstanding client
service and was listed as the 10 Best Attorneys in Florida in
2018. Winter was also selected to the 2020 Florida Rising
Stars list. Each year, no more than 2.5 percent of the lawyers
in  the  state  are  selected  by  the  research  team  at  Super
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Lawyers to receive this honor.

Winter  also  received  a  2021  Best  Lawyers:  Ones  to  Watch
recognition for her work in Family Law. The Best Lawyers: Ones
to  Watch  is  a  recognition  for  attorneys  for  outstanding
professional  excellence  in  private  practice  in  the  United
States. Winter was further recently listed as one of Orlando
Family Magazine’s Awesome Attorneys in Family Law for 2021.


